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Dear Murphy Families, 

 

On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, we wanted to welcome you to the 2019-2020 school year at R.C. 

Murphy Junior High School!  We hope that you have been enjoying the summer and are excited and refreshed 

to begin a new school year.  Our teachers and staff members have been working hard to get the classrooms and 

the building ready for your return. 

 

It is with great honor and enthusiasm that I begin my first year as the Principal here at Murphy.  Over my 

twenty-three years in education, I have served in many roles.  Most recently, I have served our district as the 

Principal of Minnesauke Elementary School for the past eight years.  I feel fortunate that I have had the 

opportunity to establish relationships with our students, faculty and staff, and the larger school community.  I 

have heard such wonderful things about Murphy and I am looking forward to joining the Murphy family. 

 

Student schedules will be available to view via the Parent Portal on Thursday, August 15th.  If you have any 

questions about your schedule, please email mursched@3villagecsd.k12.ny.us.  We do not have the staff over 

the summer to field phone calls regarding schedules.  You will also find locker information as well as 

transportation information on the Portal.  Please do not post your schedules on social media as it contains your 

student identification number as well as your locker combination.  For all students that are entering 7th grade or 

are new to our building, we will be hosting our annual walkthrough on August 26th at 9:00am.  We ask that all 

in attendance please meet in the auditorium with a printed schedule for a brief welcome from, our Assistant 

Principal Mr. Rufa, and myself.   

 

There have been some revisions to the Code of Conduct policy.  Please take some time to review the policy 

with your child.  The full policy can be found on the district website as well as the Murphy home page at: 

http://www.threevillagecsd.org.  A summary of the Code of Conduct will also be included in the student 

handbook inside of each student planner.   

 

We hope that you enjoy the rest of the summer.  We are looking forward to a fun and productive year at R.C. 

Murphy Junior High School.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions.   

 

Brian Biscari, Ed.D.                                                                                                  Jonathon Rufa 

Principal                                                                                                                   Assistant Principal 
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